Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR

From: HJWA Association [hjwassociationi@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 8:32 AM

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR

Subject: Re: Special Use Permit Application

I will fill out anything necessary. Matt Engle presented to HTWA and we voted to approve the amended
application at our July meeting.

Marilyn

On Tue, Aug 22, 2017 at 3:13 PM, Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR <Jonathan.Brown@richmondgov.com> wrote:
Marilyn Milio, President

Historic Jackson Ward Association

P.O. Box 26137

Richmond, VA 23260-6137

RE: Special Use (Amendment)
North 1st and East Jackson Streets
Richmond, VA 23219
N0000065002

SUP-021968-2017

Dear Ms. Milio,

We have received a Special Use (Amendment) application for the above referenced property, which is located
in R-63 Multifamily - Urban Residential District. The applicant has requested a Special Use (Amendment)
permit which would allow changes in the current zoning ordinance. Please find enclosed a copy of the
Applicant’s Report for your review. The petitioner should contact you regarding any changes to this proposal.
The petitioner is:

Matt Engel



8403 Colesville Road 1150
Silver Spring, MD 20910
301-960-9783

mengel@cpdc.org

If you have additional information, feel free to submit it to our office. If you have any other questions about
this proposal or about the Special Use (Amendment) permit process, please do not hesitate to contact me at

804-646-5734 or Jonathan.Brown{®@richmondgov.com.

Sincerely,

Jonathan W. Brown
Senior Planner

Land Use Administration
ADU Program Manager
City of Richmond, Virginia
804-646-5734 (office)
804-241-2126 (mobile)

Jonathan.Brown@richmondgov.com

LINK TO: Planning and Development Review

LINK TO: Interactive Mapping Tool



